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Pacific Baptist School
Liability Release Form
Dear Parents:

Please note that our school hours are from 8:30 AM until 3:00 PM Monday-
Thursday and 8:30 AM until 12:00 PM on Fridays. If your child is in K4 or 
K5 they will get out of school at 12:20 PM Monday-Thursday and 12:00 PM 
on Friday.

We understand that on occasion you may be late picking up your child(ren), 
but we will need you to take notice of the fact that they must be picked up by 
3:30 PM (12:35 for K4 & K5) Monday-Thursday and 12:15 PM on Friday, as 
we can not be responsible for your child(ren) past the stated time.

By signing below you are stating that you will agree to hold Pacific Baptist 
Church and School, its employees and volunteers, harmless from any and all 
liability, actions, causes of actions, claim expenses, and damages on account of 
injury, even injury resulting in death; which may arise in the future, as the result 
of any oncampus activity, off campus activity, or my child being left past the 
said school hours of 3:30 PM on Monday-Thursday and 12:15 PM on Friday.

________________________________	________________

Father’s Signature 			   Date 

________________________________ ________________

Mother’s Signature 			   Date 

This sheet must be turned in to the school office no later than Friday, September 27, 
2024. Three demerits will be given each day until the sheet has been turned in.
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Pacific Baptist School
Handbook Signature Page
As a PBS student, I _____________________________ have read the Pacific 
Baptist School Handbook, in its entirety, and understand all the rules and 
regulations. I have chosen to obey the rules, at all times, whether I necessarily 
agree with them or not. I also understand that if at any time during the school 
year I choose to disobey the rules I will be disciplined and possibly dismissed 
from the school. I also understand that if I am dismissed or expelled from 
Pacific Baptist School that I will lose all credit for that semester and will still be 
legally liable to pay my school bill for the remaining portion of the semester.

________________________________ ________________ 

Student’s Signature 			   Date 
(parent may sign for student K4-3rd Grade)

As a parent of the above named student, I too have read the Pacific Baptist 
School Handbook, in its entirety, and understand all the rules and regulations. 
I also understand that I must support my child/teen in their attempt to obey the 
rules, at all times, whether I necessarily agree with them or not. I also understand 
that if at any time during the school year my child/teen chooses to disobey the 
rules of PBS they will be disciplined and possibly dismissed from the school. 

I also understand that if my child/teen is dismissed or expelled from Pacific 
Baptist School that they will lose all credit for that semester and I will still 
be legally liable to pay my child/teen’s school bill for the remaining portion 
of the semester. I ___________________________ agree to support all 
decisions made by the PBC Pastoral Staff, PBS School Board, and the PBS 
Administration. 

________________________________	________________

Father’s Signature 			   Date 

________________________________ ________________

Mother’s Signature 			   Date 
This sheet must be turned in to the school office no later than Friday, September 27, 
2024. Three demerits will be given each day until the sheet has been turned in.
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Pacific Baptist School
After School Hours
Dear Parents:

Our church attorneys (Dr. David Gibbs II and the Christian Law Association) 
advised against only one type of “After School Extended Care,” and during the 
conversation we were advised of the following concerning children who attend 
our school.

1.	 Remind PBS parents that our supervision, available for the safety of their 
children, is available for no more than thirty minutes after school each day!

2.	 Remind PBS parents that all K4 & K5 children are to be picked up between 
12:20 PM and 12:35 PM Monday through Thursday and between 12:00 
PM and 12:15 PM on Fridays.

3.	 Remind parents that all 1st-12th Grade children are to be picked up 
by 3:30 PM Monday through Thursday and 12:15 PM on Fridays. 
The information below is very important. These are the recommendations 
from the Christian Law Association.

4.	 Inform the parents that if a child is left after 3:30 PM (12:35 for K4 & K5) 
Monday-Thursday and 12:15 PM on Friday, unless the school has been 
notified in advance or the child is participating in a school related activity, 
a $25.00 administrative fee will be applied to their school bill. The reason 
CLA has recommended this is to make very clear the severity of children 
being left here after school.

5.	 If a child is left after 4:00 PM, the authorities will have to be notified. As a 
school, we are required by law to do this (again, for the safety for the child). 
The reason CLA has recommended this is to make very clear the severity of 
children being left here after school, for their personal safety! Our attorneys 
have told us that we are required by law to report children left unattended 
after school is let out!

6.	 If a child is left after 4:00 PM more than three times we will have to dismiss 
the child from our school enrollment. The reason CLA has recommended 
this is to make very clear that it is unacceptable for children and/or teens to 
be left on school grounds after hours, without authorized adult supervision.

7.	 At 3:30 PM our basketball court and playground area will be cleared out and 
locked up, unless of course, there is a school related, “supervised” activity 
in session. The building will also be off limits after 3:30 PM. The reason 
CLA has recommended this is to make very clear that it is unacceptable 
for children and/or teens to be left on school grounds after hours, without 
authorized adult supervision.

The above sounds extremely “rough,” but this is what we have been advised 
to do (and, of course, we have no choice but to follow their advice), to help 
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to ensure the safety of our school enrollment and your children. We are sorry 
for any inconvenience that this may cause. Please return this letter with your 
signature below stating that you have read this letter.

Sincerely,

Charlie Chim

_______________________________________ _____________

Father’s Signature				    Date

_______________________________________ _____________

Mother’s Signature				    Date
This sheet must be turned in to the school office no later than Friday, September 27, 
2024. Three demerits will be given each day until the sheet has been turned in.


